NVS Update Fire Drill and Symptomatic Students
Monday, September 21, 2020

Dear Nashwaak Valley families,

Due to impending weather from Teddy on Tuesday, our fire drill and evacuation has been pushed to
Thursday morning. The NVFD will be onsite to support us during the evacuation.

Attached below is a Symptomatic Students FAQs document that was shared with principals. Please take
time to review the document. The document is linked to our school website. (Quick links, Documents,
Covid information)



